
COMMITTEE FOR THE FREEDOM RIDE AGAINST 
APARTHEID Break Canadian  Ties With Apartheid

688 St. Clair Avenue, We: Toronto, Ontario Canada MSCIB1 (416) 
657-1472, 665-4373 
April 14, 1989
Sybil Garrick
Ontario Representative
Congress of Black Women of Ontario
756 Ossington Avenue
Unit #6
TORONTO, Ontario
M6G 3T9
Dear Mr. Garrick:
I am writing seeking the support of the Congress of Black Women of 
Ontario for the Freedom Ride Against Apartheid project.
A number of buses will be leaving Toronto, Montreal and other 
centres for a rally on Parliament Hill on Saturday, May 13, 1989. The 
focus of our rally is to bring pressure on the Canadian Government to 
break all diplomatic and economic ties with South Africa and to 
accede to the United Nations Convention For The Suppression And 
Punishment Of The Crime Of Apartheid.
We should like to use the name of the Congress of Black Women of 
Ontario as one of the supporters of the Freedom Ride and Rally.
As well, we should like you to bring this project to the attention of 
your members and encourage them to join the Freedom Ride.
The Return bus fare is $35.00 and we will be leaving Toronto at 6.30 
a.m. on Saturday, May 13, 1989. Please call me for further 
information.
Yours very truly
Charles C. Roach
CCR/mo
Encl.


